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INFORMATION 
 

Mr. Ken Cox passed away February 27, 2011, at the age of 54 years. 
 
Mr. Cox began his career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1986 as a carpenter with 
Facilities Maintenance where he served until his death.  In 2002, he was promoted to the 
position of structural assistant foreman. 
 
Mr. Cox is survived by his partner Debbie Dixon, son Andrew and daughter Christine. 
 
A memorial donation has been sent to the Royal Alexandra Hospital Foundation on behalf of 
the Administration and Board of Trustees. 
 
             
 
Mr. Romeo Tagalog passed away January 13, 2011, at the age of 51 years. 
 
Mr. Tagalog began his custodial career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1989 in Supply 
Services. Throughout his career he held the positions of charge hand, spare custodian, 
custodian and head custodian.  Mr. Tagalog served at Jasper Place, the Centre for Education, 
J. Percy Page, M. E. LaZerte, Avalon, and D.S. MacKenzie Schools.  He was on sick leave at 
the time of his death. 
 
Mr. Tagalog is survived by his sons; Ryan, Christian and Marlo. 
 
A memorial donation has been sent to the Cross Cancer Institute on behalf of the 
Administration and Board of Trustees. 
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